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Heller Statement on Supreme Court’s 
Repeal of Individual Mandate 

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement in response to the U.S. Supreme Court ruling that the individual mandate in the President’s healthcare law is unconstitutional.

“The President's healthcare law is not only crushing job growth around the country, but now one of the most onerous provisions has been declared unconstitutional by the Supreme Court. Congress spent more than a year debating healthcare legislation while Nevadans were losing their jobs and homes. Obamacare made sweeping changes to Medicare, impacting thousands of Nevada’s seniors, and cut the program by a half trillion dollars. 

“This ruling paves the way for Congress to repeal the remaining parts of the bill and replace it with market-based reforms that will provide greater access, affordability, and economic certainty to our nation. Instead of depressing job growth, real reform will actually drive down costs and provide greater access to healthcare. It is my hope that the President will take this cue to focus on constructive, bipartisan efforts to create the certainty families and businesses need to provide for their futures,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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